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Letter of Intent to Execute a Medical Services Agreement 

Beginning January 1, 2024, Health Plan of San Joaquin (“HPSJ”), as a Medi-Cal health plan, is expanding 
coverage in El Dorado and Alpine Counties.  HPSJ is pleased to expand into these counties to add 
more choice and improve services for Medi-Cal Members.  HPSJ’s vision is to continuously improve the 
health of its communities by providing health care value and advance wellness through community 
partnerships.  

This Letter of Intent confirms the mutual intent of HPSJ and El Dorado County Health and Human Agency 
(collectively referred herein as “the parties”) to negotiate in good faith and execute a Medical Services 
Agreement to provide Medi-Cal covered services to HPSJ Members effective January 1, 2024.  The 
Medical Services Agreement shall contain all applicable regulatory requirements.  The parties intend to 
execute the Medical Services Agreement by the first of quarter of 2023.  

This Letter of Intent is non-binding between HPSJ and El Dorado County Health and Human Agency.This 
Letter of Intent may be terminated at any time without cause immediately upon written notice to the 
other party.  

HPSJ looks forward to the completion of a formal agreement between our organizations and the 
opportunities to partner in providing care to our Members.  

The parties signify their acceptance of the terms of this Letter of Intent by their signatures below. 

Health Plan of San Joaquin El Dorado County Health and Human Agency 
Signature Signature 
Name Name 
Title Title 
Date Date 
Cc Cc 
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